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To: The University Senate  
From: University Resources Policy Committee and Purdue Student 

Government 
Subject: Acres Campus Safety Initiative 
Reference: PSG Resolution 23-02 
Disposition: University Senate for Discussion and Adoption 

 
Rationale: There are more than 300 Emergency Light Stations on campus and 

none of them are located on the northern area of campus known as 
“the acres.” The university should always seek to continue to 
improve the safety of its students. Victims within this area are likely 
unable to make it hundreds of yards to the closest Emergency Light 
Station, located on top of Slayter Hill. There is an abundance of 
students within this area who would benefit from improved safety.  

 
Proposal: The Purdue University Senate government urges Purdue University 

to install three blue emergency light call stations in the area north of 
campus known as “the acres.” The lights should be placed at or near 
the corner of David Ross Rd. and Tower Dr. located on the Theta 
Chi property, on Hilltop Drive by Delta Zeta, and by the bus stop 
located on David Ross Rd. by Phi Sigma Rho, as these houses have 
agreed to allow them on their property. 

 
 
 
 
 
  



Committee Votes: URPC 
 
 

 
 

For: Against: Abstained: Absent: 

Faculty 
Jonathan Bauchat  
Min Chen 
Yingjie Chen  
Lori Hoagland (chair) 
Juan Sesmero 
John Sundquist 
Ann Weil  
Howard Zelensky 
 
Students 
Michael Zimmerman 
 
Advisors 
Carl Kreiger 
 
 

N/A N/A Faculty 
Benjamin Dunford 
Julio Ramirez 
Brian Richert 
Yuan Yao 
 
Advisors 
Michael Cline 


